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ST NORBERT’S IS A RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOL 
    

20th April 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Reminder - Mass 

Canon Matthew has agreed to say Mass at St Norbert’s Church on Monday 24th April in celebration 

of St George’s Day (23rd April) and the start of our new school term. Please do join us if you are able 

– you will be most welcome. Please send your child with a small amount of change for the collection, 

if you are able to do so. 

 

Celebration Lunch for the King Charles III Coronation - Friday 5th May 

To celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III, a special school lunch will be available to all children 

in school on Friday 5th May. Please see the attached menu for details.  

 

If your child would like a Coronation school lunch, please place your order by completing the school 

meal choices form which will be sent out by email today. If your child normally has a packed lunch, 

please only make a school meal choice for the Friday of that week.  Please complete the ‘child not in 

school’ option for Monday to Thursday.  

 

Children may come to school in non-uniform on the 5th May if they would like to wear red, white and 

or blue clothing. They will also be taking part in cross-curricular activities to celebrate the Coronation 

in their own classes during the day. 

 

If financial or other constraints prevent your child from accessing any part of our plans for the 5th 

May, including the school lunch, please see me in confidence.  

 

Melwood Pilgrimage in honour of St Augustine Webster 

The Melwood Pilgrimage in honour of St Augustine Webster, takes place on Saturday 13th May 2023 

at 12 noon. The Pilgrimage Procession will begin at 12 noon on the road about 400m from the farm, 

followed by Mass in an enclosed barn at Low Melwood Farm. The farm is on the road between 

Epworth and Owston Ferry – Postcode DN9 1AD. Car parking is available at the farm. Please take a 

chair and picnic which can be eaten either outside or in the barn. 
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Football in the Community 

If you would like your child to take part in the Football Club, which should start on Tuesday next 

week, could you please let the office know by tomorrow morning and make your payment through 

Parentpay. 

 

Unfortunately, we do not currently have sufficient children wishing to take part and it is likely that 

this club will be postponed until September otherwise. 

 

Homework Diaries 

Homework Diaries with dates for the remainder of this school year will be distributed next week. 

This will no longer contain details of the curriculum as we will soon publish a new Curriculum 

Newsletter, which will be sent out separately. 

 

Please also find attached information from Caistor Grammar for the children currently in Year 5. We 

also include information from North Lincolnshire Council about this year’s Party in the Park at 

Normanby Hall and an Earth Day event taking place at the Scunthorpe museum.   

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
A Dawson 


